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September 26, 2016 
 
Comcast Makes Award to The Arc New London County as Part of Comcast Cares Day 

 
Norwich-- 

The Arc New London County was awarded $3,235, raised by Comcast/NBCUniversal employees as part of last Spring’s 
national Comcast Cares Day.  The Arc had been selected as the regional site for the annual event, in which Comcast 
employees volunteer at a non-profit agency and complete a variety of projects. Comcast purchased materials and supplied 
volunteers, who worked with the Arc’s 15 participant volunteers to paint interior walls and plant gardens around the 
Sachem Street facility in Norwich.  The award was the result of their fundraising efforts after the event. 

 
The Arc New London County is a 64-year-old local nonprofit agency that provides individualized supports, services and 
advocacy to people with intellectual and developmental disabilities to help facilitate their full participation and inclusion 
in the communities of Southeastern Connecticut.  
 
For more information about this award, please contact Penny Newbury at 860.889.4435 x 103 or pnewbury@thearcnlc.org. 
For general information, please contact Bambi Poppick at 860.889.4435 x116 or bpoppick@thearcnlc.org. 
 
Please Note: “The Arc” is not an acronym; please refer to us as The Arc NLC, not “The ARC” and not “ARC”.  Thank you. 
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